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The Minister Award for Excellence in Teaching 
Congratulations to Mrs Stokes who was presented with 
The Minister’s Award for Excellence in Teaching by the 
Minister for Education and Early Learning, the Hon. Sarah 
Mitchell, last Tuesday at Sydney Town Hall. It is a 
prestigious award that recognises the achievements of 
outstanding teachers in delivering high quality education 
to students and their contribution to their professional 
communities. Mrs Stokes was recognised for her 
outstanding contribution to our school’s teaching of 
reading and in particular the success of writing. This was 
also acknowledged in our outstanding NAPLAN writing 
results this year, that saw 100% of our Year 3 students in 
the top two bands in writing and successfully achieving 
our Premier’s targets for students in the top 2 bands for all 
areas. 
 
Western Region Athletics Carnival 
On Friday, we have 9 students representing the Lower 
Lachlan District at Western in Dubbo. We wish our 
students all the best. Please remember to pack changes 
of clothes and rug up as it is meant to be cold and wet.  
 
West Wyalong Show 
Last Wednesday many of our students and staff went to 
our local show. Our students gained first prizes in a 
variety of categories including the oats, herbs, vegetables, 
art and handwriting.  
 
Thank you also to all our volunteers who ran or cooked for 
our P&C show canteen. Whilst the weather was a little 
wet, the P&C still made a profit of over $600.  
 
Parent Portal  
Please remember to register on our parent portal if you 
have not already done so. The portal will improve our 
communication by allowing parents to sign permission 
notes, explain absentees, view newsletters and receive 
reminders or notifications.   
 

 

 
 
 
 

Public Holiday to mark the death of Queen Elizabeth II  
Prime Minister Anthony Albanese has announced a 
national day of mourning to mark the death of Queen 
Elizabeth II. Thursday 22nd September 2022 will be a 
public holiday and the school will be closed for the day. 
 
Check-ins for Year 6 
This week our Year 6 students have been participating in 
online Check-In Assessments including writing and 
reading. Tomorrow they will finish with numeracy. These 
assessments supplement our school practices to identify 
how students are performing in literacy and numeracy and 
to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to 
student needs. Year 3-5 will be participating in these 
assessments in early Term Four.  
 
Human Body Enrichment Day 
Next Tuesday we will be celebrating this term’s learning 
with an Enrichment Day. On the day students will be 
participating in drama activities, experimenting with the 
sense of taste, taking a closer look at organs under a 
microscope and art activities.  
  
P&C Meeting 
On Tuesday at 5:30pm our P&C will be holding their 
meeting in the school library. This is a great opportunity 
for our parents to attend and support our school. On the 
agenda is the Year 6 farewell, excursions, NAPLAN and 
fundraising ideas. 
 

 
 
 

Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 9, Term 3       13th September 2022 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Check ins 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 14th  

September 

 

Western Region Athletics 

Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Human Body Enrichment Day 

Tuesday 20th September 2022 

 

Footy Colours Day/Meal Deal 

Wednesday 21st September 2002 

 

National Day of Mourning (Public Holiday) 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

Last Day of Term 3 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please notify the office by phone or the 
parent portal by 9.30am if your child is 

absent from school that day. 

Major Primary Excursion to 
Red Hill is on Sentral.  
Please log on to view 

permission note. 



 

 

      

    
 

 

 

 

Today’s Students are Tomorrow’s Future 
This week’s career speakers were Cindi Kremer and Steve Tillman. Cindi is a horse trainer who has 

experience in many different horse disciplines. She trains and competes with her children with 
Australian stock horses which showcases the horse’s versatility and adaptability. 

Steve, a horse farrier, spoke to the students about the role of a farrier. These include making and 
fitting horseshoes, checking the horse's overall leg, foot and hoof health, and trimming and shaping 

the excess hoof growth. 
Thank you to Cindi, Steve and Kellie for giving up their time to provide an informative and interesting 

session for our students.  
#wps #careeropportunities 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/wps?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUdR1Jzxpc_EywZKCCj4RmLqACGsZnz07eGPUVQDIm7DlQI38u97az2ktzkn0AWhXLdwg0zxkHDB4pV_RmlOPlfA6X-ONW5AEDwJiua9_fn0DqTCQX2gTu1U86gMA3MYmfm_v4yImH4nMS2x9mU2ozp8n3Q_xA-sY6DNmEnHoOiDA&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/careeropportunities?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUdR1Jzxpc_EywZKCCj4RmLqACGsZnz07eGPUVQDIm7DlQI38u97az2ktzkn0AWhXLdwg0zxkHDB4pV_RmlOPlfA6X-ONW5AEDwJiua9_fn0DqTCQX2gTu1U86gMA3MYmfm_v4yImH4nMS2x9mU2ozp8n3Q_xA-sY6DNmEnHoOiDA&__tn__=*NK-R


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

   

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                            

 

 

 

                         

 

  

 
  

Assembly Awards 
 

Milly Helfrich   - for improvement in all areas. 
Knox Harris    - for improvement in writing. 
Cooper Williamson  - for trying hard to blend sounds when reading. 
Chayse Baker    - for being a respectful member of the class. 
Elsie Taylor            - for improved reading comprehension. 
Izabella Burns   - for using strategies to build her resilience. 
Grace Clements  - for always being kind to her peers. 
Clancy Stergo  - for pushing himself in mathematics. 
Kylan Imrie   - for an amazing attitude to all difficult and challenging tasks. 
Calab West     - for determination to better his mathematical skills. 
Ava Hall   - for begin respectful to her classmates at all times. 
Rhiley Worner   - for being a responsible for his learning during learning times. 
Riley Taylor   - for persisting with challenges during mathematics. 
   
 
 
  
  

         
  
  
  

  

  

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



  



 

  

Entries due back at school on Friday 18th November 2022 

 
 

CWA 
       Philip Group Educational Grants 

    Year 3 – 6 Students 
FORMS ARE DUE BACK THIS FRIDAY 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

            

     

         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd November 2022 



 

 

 

 

   

                            
 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Touch Football Competition will start on 20th October 2022 

Registrations will close on 7th October 2022. 
 

Keep an eye on their Facebook page for nominations opening. 
 
 
 
 

Announcement 
Tuesday 27th September 2022 we are fortunate to have a member 

from the NSW touch running a FREE skills session for our junior stars. 
 

Details are: 
Date:   Tuesday 27th September 2022 
For:    Years 2 – 6 
Time:   3pm – 4pm 
Where:   Ron Crowe Oval 
What to bring: comfortable clothing and a drink bottle 

 
Please inbox our Facebook page with names as numbers are 

limited. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEW Ordering of Uniform Online 

Wyalong Public School are focusing on reducing the amount of 
paper we use. 

 
Did you know that on the Sentral Parent Portal you can? 

 

• View the weekly newsletter 

• View and sign permission notes 

• View Canteen menu 

• Report your child’s absence for the day 

• Coming soon – book parent teacher interviews 
 

Please return to the front office. 
 
Name: _____________________________ 
 

I would like to view the newsletter online. 
 

I would like the newsletter emailed to me. 
email address_________________________________ 

 
I would like to continue receiving a paper copy of the 
newsletter 

 


